

Dear All

In response to last night's Government announcement from Monday 23rd March LAMP is moving to providing remote learning only. This is until further notice.

Remote learning means that work will be emailed to parents on a regular basis by myself. I will coordinate work and be the point of contact and communications between parents and staff.

Where possible work will have a realistic deadline for return to me.

The aim of deadlines on work is to try and keep the students focused and working – please keep in touch with me regarding any issues with deadlines. They are included to encourage focus on the work set. As with all aspects at LAMP, they are flexible and are not designed to cause any anxiety.

If you require your child to receive work to their email, that can be accommodated but parents will continue to be included in the emails too.

Please can you encourage your child to complete the work set and to understand the importance of keeping up to date (as far as is possible for them) with work being sent out.

We have yet to receive any more information regarding GCSEs and NCFE qualifications than was announced last night – we will keep you updated with any relevant information regarding these as and when we find out.

For parents with any safeguarding concerns or questions regarding Covid-19 and whether your child should come into LAMP, please contact Florence on her email or phone her on; 01926 886699 or 07851 958036

Any questions regarding student work should be directed to myself

Thanks

Charlotte







Autistic





